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Town of Saratoga 
Plan Commission 

January 8, 2020 
 

Plan Commission Members 
  Dan Forbes, Chair Dave Barth 
  Gordon Wipperfurth, Co-chair Sarajane Snyder : Excused 
  Tom Grygo, Secretary:   
 
Dan Forbes opened the meeting of the Town of Saratoga Plan Commission at 6:30 PM on  
January 8, 2020 at the Saratoga Town Hall.  The meeting was officially noticed. 
 
Motion by Barth to approve the minutes of November 13,2019 second by Wipperfurth, motion 
approved.    
 
Wipperfurth provided the members a packet of information, containing draft copies, and a final 
copy of the proposed Town flag, and other pertinent information.  Wipperfurth said upon 
approval of the proposed flag design by the Town Board, he will donate a flag to the Town.  
Wipperfurth suggested the town could develop a logo around the flag design, and possibly a “tag 
line” for the town.   
 
Motion by Barth that the Town Board accepts the Saratoga flag and adopts the flag as the official 
Town Flag/logo and makes flags available for purchase to all citizens.  Further the Town 
Chairman sends an official thank you the Gary Groenke of Design Partners, and Rick Bakovka 
formerly of REGI for their valuable contributions in developing this logo for the town; second by 
Wipperfurth, motion approved.   
 
Forbes said there has been no progress on the NEPCO Lake access site.  Emergency Government 
is doing the work of brushing the site.  He also said he has spoken to the Historic Point Basse 
group about developing a walk-in landing at the end of Wakley Road, in conjunction with the 
Town.  Discussion followed regarding permitting, signs, and also working with the Wisconsin 
River Power Company.   
 
Wipperfurth questioned the status of the Camelot Motel and if the site should be razed.  Forbes 
said it is a question for the Building Inspector.   
There was a discussion regarding a vacant billboard on Hwy 13 N, located south of Powell 
Plumbing.  The sign appears to be new construction, which requires a town permit.   
 
No Public Comments. 
   
The next meeting is February 12, 2020. 
 
Motion by Wipperfurth to adjourn second by Barth, meeting adjourned 8:15 PM 
 
 


